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MEDIA ADVISORY
August 30, 2019

Flagler Museum Announces Closures, Program Cancellations 
Due to Hurricane Dorian

PALM BEACH, FL - The Henry Morrison Flagler Museum will be closed to the public starting Saturday, August 31, 2019 in order 
to prepare Whitehall and the Museum’s property for the arrival of Hurricane Dorian. The Museum will remain closed to the public 
from Sunday, September 1st through Tuesday, September 3rd. Museum staff will be assessing the property as soon as possible after 
the storm has passed to determine when it can safely reopen to the public. 

In light of the closures, the Organ Demonstration scheduled for 3:30 pm on Sunday, September 1st has been canceled. Visitors who 
purchased admission tickets in advance for these dates will be able to redeem their tickets for admission at a future date.

### 

The Henry Morrison Flagler Museum
When it was completed in 1902, Whitehall, Henry Flagler’s Gilded Age estate in Palm Beach, was hailed by the New York Herald as 
“more wonderful than any palace in Europe, grander and more magnificent than any other private dwelling in the world.” Today, 
Whitehall is a National Historic Landmark and is open to the public as the Flagler Museum, featuring guided tours, changing 
exhibits, and special programs. The Museum is located at One Whitehall Way, Palm Beach, FL 33480. 

For more information, please call the Flagler Museum at (561) 655-2833 or visit www.flaglermuseum.us.
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